
Staff
Robby Roberson      Pastor
Scott Gillespie          Worship Pastor
Scott Buck           Student Pastor
Jacob Kern        Children’s Pastor

Sunday 
Worship Service           8:00 a.m.
Sunday School           9:30 a.m.
Worship Service         10:45 a.m.
Children’s Church    8:00 & 10:45 a.m.
(4 yrs. old - 2nd grade)
Grace@Home           12:00-12:15 p.m.
Library    9:15-9:30 & 10:30-10:45 a.m.

        Wednesday 
Library open           6:00-6:30 p.m.
Prayer Room open  6:30-8:00 p.m.
Nursery/Awana/Amplify/LifeChange 
University                     6:30-8:00 p.m.
Adult Choir Practice      8:00-8:45 p.m.

Office Hours 
Monday - Thursday

8:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m.

Grace@Home Center
Faith Path-Birthday driven to help you 
pass on your faith to your child from 
birth to 18 years of age.
Pointers-Help for different seasons or 
issues in life. Free resources to help in 
that season or issue of life.
Books-You can purchase books or 
check them out from our Library.
Faith Talks-Provided in your bulletin 
each week to have a faith discussion 
as a family.

Happy Birthday

www.graceplacechurch.org
Pastor on call:  458-0417 Church:  793-0707

knowing      growing    showing going

November 5
Cecil Chatham
November 6

Fred Haggard, Clint Little Jim, 
Allison Huebert, Ray Wright, 

Colin Davis
November 7

Janie Kutz, Brad Stahlman
November 9

Terry Watson, Dave Kimble, 
Rachael Roberson

November 10
Michelle Self, Ira Bell

November 11
Christy Combs, Stacy Wakley, 

Anthony Garcia, Christian Goodson
Prayer Room

Open Monday-Thursday, 9am-3pm
Today:  Gary & Paula Cain

Security Team
J.T. Wilson & Jerry Petty

  Weekly Budget Required
$14,574.36

  Budget Offering 10/22/17
$16,229.62

   Year to Date Budget
$110,294.99

Online Giving
https://e-giving.org/graceplacebaptistchurch

 
                           

Needed
Amount:

$500,000

Pledged
Amount:

$310,788

Given to date:  $130,074

Children’s Building & Parking

$6,527.49

November 5, 2017

knowing    growing showing    going



WELCOME GUESTS!

We are honored that you have come to worship with us at Grace 
Place today. We hope that your visit here encourages you to 

pursue a lifelong, joyous relationship with Jesus Christ. Please fill 
out a guest card and place it in the offering plate when it is passed.

Today, October 15th
 If you have lunch at Johnnie’s tell 
them you are from Grace Place. 
They will donate 10% and it goes 

towards missions.

TODAY is the fourth Sunday of 
the month. Eat at Qdoba in 

MWC and they will donate to 
our Student ministry. 

Extra Revelation charts and prayer calendars are at the 
Welcome Center.

Trish Brewer will be in the Prayer Room 
during Wednesday night service. 

Feel free to drop by prayer requests 
or pray with her.

November 12th

Operation Christmas Child 

Shoeboxes due at Grace Place.

Operation Christmas Child collects shoeboxes filled with gifts and 
delivers them to children in need around the world. Every one of 

these shoebox gifts is an opportunity for the Gospel. In the hands of 
local churches, it is a powerful tool for evangelism, discipleship, and 
multiplication. Many shoebox recipients also enroll in their 12-lesson 
follow-up discipleship program, The Greatest Journey, where they 

learn to follow Christ and share Him with others. You can be a part of 
this world wide effort to grow the Kingdom of God even in places 

where the Gospel has never been heard.  

“Dinner with a Purpose”

Purpose:  Provide 
opportunity for fellowship 
outside your immediate 
peer group, combined 
with inreach/outreach 

opportunities.
*Sign up at the Welcome Center on a quarterly basis. 
*Groups will meet once a month over a 3 month period.
*Groups will include 3 families.
*For more information contact Mark and Sue Buck.

It’s Pastor Appreciation time! Time to show our pastors 
how much we love and honor them. The church leadership 
will have a presentation during both services today, 
November 5th. 

Hebrews 13:17 Obey your leaders and submit to them, for 
they keep watch over your souls as those who will give an 
account. Let them do this with joy and not with grief, for 
this would be unprofitable for you.

November 4th-10th

Pray for
our men on the 

Mexico work party.

Please join us for a 
Bridal Shower 

honoring 
Jenna Leinneweber

November 11th, 2:00 p.m.
in the Fellowship Hall.

Winter Clothes Drive
Please bring coats, blankets, socks, gloves, or 

winter clothes. They will be taken to the bus 
station. Drop off items in the Ignite Classroom 

from now until February. 
Contact persons:  Brady & Trish Brewer

MARK YOUR CALENDAR
November 18th, 7:00 a.m. - Men’s Breakfast
November 19th, 6:00 p.m. - Thanksgiving/Mission Banquet
November 20th, 27th & December 4th, 11th, 4:00 p.m. - 
Children’s Choir practice, Kindergarten-5th grade (Our children 
will be singing with our Adult Choir on December 17th in both services.)
November 22nd - No Wednesday Night Activities
November 22nd & 23rd - Office Closed

More info:
Contact 

Pastor Scott
Buck


